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classifies and interprets bovine sperm defects includes 155
photomicrographs the major purpose of this handbook is to provide a
comprehensive review of current clinical descriptions research and
theories of psychopathology descrip tive psychopathology is a field
that is the foundation of clinical practice and re search in clinical
psychology psychiatry psychiatric social work psychiatric nursing and
allied professions in mental health psychopathology is often per
ceived as a stepchild of the more glamorous areas of diagnosis or
assessment and therapy or behavioral change nevertheless it is
doubtful that any meaningful advancements in these areas will occur
until there is a thorough understanding of the behavioral disorders
the purpose of the present project was to devise a handbook that
covered both general and specific topics in psychopathology and that
would be useful to re searchers practitioners and graduate or other
advanced students in the mental health professions in order to
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implement this plan we selected very carefully colleagues whom we
respect for their expertise in particular fields these include both
clinicians and researchers with outstanding national reputations as
well as more junior behavioral scientists and clinicians who in our
opinion will achieve similar recognition in the future the chapters in
this book lead us to believe that we have chosen wisely we would like
to express our appreciation to these authors for their outstanding
contributions and cooperation liu volpe and galetta s neuro
ophthalmology diagnosis and management 3rd edition remains unique in
its complete authoritative coverage of the diagnosis and treatment of
neurological disorders affecting the eye bridging the gap between a
handbook and an encyclopedic resource it distills a vast amount of
information into a single concise superbly illustrated volume user
friendly and thoroughly up to date this highly renowned reference is a
one stop resource for current information in this growing area
combines over 1 000 illustrations and cross references with tables
outlines and flow diagrams to provide you with everything you need to
understand the underlying presentation pathophysiology neuroimaging
and diagnostic studies in neuro ophthalmology along with the ideal
diagnostic treatment and ongoing management tools for all neuro
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ophthalmic conditions covers the neurological examination and the
bedside neuro ophthalmic evaluation of comatose patients that
demonstrates how the examination can be used to confirm a diagnosis
arrived at from the patient history includes the expertise and
knowledge of a small hand picked contributor team that ensure the
latest advances are incorporated into each chapter contains increased
coverage on the use of optical coherence tomography oct and its role
in revolutionizing the ability to make more accurate neuro ophthalmic
diagnoses provides all new information on gaze disorders nystagmus and
neuro ophthalmic manifestations of demyelinating disease presents
current knowledge on vestibular disease and the neuro ophthalmic
manifestations of head trauma as well as brainstem cerebellar and
degenerative diseases in recent years emotion researchers have paid
increasing attention to the functions that emotions service this
attention to function has been apparent in many disciplines and at
many levels of analysis from the most basic physiological symptom to
the most overarching social structure the effects of emotion both on
the emotional person and on others are being recognized the knowledge
that has accumulated is substantial but is scattered among a variety
of fields and literatures this special issue summarizes the functional
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approach to emotion the six articles that have been selected
concentrate on the work of psychologists but include many of the other
fields that have contributed to what is truly a multidisciplinary
approach the special issue opens with three foundational articles that
discuss a the intrapersonal functions of emotions b the social
functions of emotions and c the developmental functions of emotions
the next three articles focus on challenges to traditional functional
accounts of emotions these articles consider d emotion regulation e
emotions and psychopathology and e negative affect and health this
extensively illustrated reference work is designed for health
professionals who care for newborn infants including neonatologists
pediatricians nicu nurses pediatric neurologists pediatric surgeons
geneticists and genetic counselors it describes the most common
malformations and draws the information needed for a full diagnostic
evaluation and discussion of treatment options and genetic counseling
from many sources the text also covers minor anomalies birthmarks and
includes dozens of charts of anthropologic measurements material that
is needed in the initial physical examination to describe an infant s
physical features with over 400 photographs and original illustrations
dr holmes has created an authoritative well organized and easy to use
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reference guide to common malformations of the infant which will
become an invaluable tool in hospitals and neonatal clinics across the
world the text is grounded in research gathered from the active
malformations surveillance program conducted since 1972 at brigham and
women s hospital in boston massachusetts the program began as a three
year study which monitored over 18 155 births and aimed to determine
the frequency of many major malformations the study was expanded to
include minor physical features and birth marks this text includes
many never before published photographs from these studies as well as
other major research findings in this area specifically for the health
professional this book contains an extensive compilation of research
findings on biologic variation by race age and gender relating to
health and illness completely rewritten revised and updated the second
edition includes an increased discussion of biologic variation and
expanded coverage of each chapter topic this book provides a
theoretical framework for understanding the mechanisms that influence
biologic variation it presents a well documented discussion of
research data and indicates areas where knowledge is lacking a
theoretical explanation is followed by examination of surface and
anatomical variations developmental variation biochemical and
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enzymatic variations disease susceptibility differences and influence
of the external variation consideration of sexual variation reveals
more differences between the sexes than among races misconceptions
about racial uniformity and diversity are exposed throughout the book
tables of specific biologic variations allow easy reference and access
to the literature this text provides a state of the art account of
atypical abnormal and clinical psychology for undergraduate freshmen
it includes a large volume of research providing detailed accounts of
the major theories and treatments for a range of psychological
problems cognitive approaches to obsessions and compulsions this book
provides an overview of sleep and sleep disorders for practicing
clinicians sleep disorders represent a major portion of the chief
complaints seen by pulmonologists and other clinicians patients with
sleep related conditions often present with non specific complaints
that require a broad and detailed knowledge of the wide range of sleep
disorders and their consequences this concise evidence based review of
sleep medicine offers a guide to pulmonologists primary care
physicians and all clinicians involved in caring for patients with
sleep disorders providing a focused scientific basis for the effects
of sleep on human physiology especially cardiac and respiratory
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physiology chapters also outline a differential diagnosis for common
sleep complaints and an evidence based approach to diagnosis and
management this includes a review of the current standards of practice
and of emerging technology and unresolved issues awaiting further
research in all this book provides a clear diagnostic and management
program for all the different sleep disorders and includes key points
and summaries this new edition expands the scope of the previous to
include additional sleep disorders and the most affected populations
six new chapters are added on health disparities in sleep medicine
models of care for patients with sleep disorders care coordination
sleep disordered breathing in pediatric populations sleep in
hospitalized patients sleep in pregnancy and sleep in older patients
essentials of sleep medicine is an invaluable resource for physicians
clinical psychologists respiratory care practitioners polysomnographic
technologists graduate students clinical researchers and other health
professionals seeking an in depth review of sleep medicine the oxford
handbook of positive emotion and psychopathology provides insight into
the role of positive emotions in mental health and illness it shares
cutting edge discoveries from renowned psychological scientists
throughout the world and across different clinical disorders ranging
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from depression and anxiety to trauma pain bipolar disorder and
schizophrenia while most abnormal psychology texts seem to aim solely
for breadth the acclaimed oxford textbook of psychopathology aims for
depth with a focus on adult disorders and special attention given to
the personality disorders now in its third edition it has established
itself as an unparalleled guide for professionals and graduate
students alike esteemed editors paul h blaney robert f krueger and the
late theodore millon selected the most eminent researchers in abnormal
psychology to cover all the major mental disorders allowing them to
discuss notable issues in the various pathologies which are their
expertise this third edition of the oxford textbook of psychopathology
is fully updated according to the dsm 5 and also reflects alternative
emerging perspectives in the field e g the nimh s research domain
criteria initiative rdoc the textbook exposes readers to exceptional
scholarship a history of psychopathology the logic of the best
approaches to current disorders and an expert outlook on what
researchers and mental health professionals will be facing in the
years to come with extensive coverage of personality disorders and
issues related to classification and differential diagnosis this
volume will be exceptionally useful for all mental health workers
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clinical psychologists psychiatrists and social workers and as a
textbook focused on understanding psychopathology in depth as well as
a valuable guide for graduate psychology students and psychiatric
residents regardless of their specific diagnosis many people seeking
treatment for psychological problems have some form of difficulty in
managing emotional experiences this state of the art volume explores
how emotion regulation mechanisms are implicated in the etiology
development and maintenance of psychopathology leading experts present
current findings on emotion regulation difficulties that cut across
diagnostic boundaries and present psychotherapeutic approaches in
which emotion regulation is a primary target of treatment building
crucial bridges between research and practice chapters describe
cutting edge assessment and intervention models with broad clinical
utility such as acceptance and commitment therapy mindfulness based
therapy and behavioral activation treatment recent years have seen a
growth in the numbers of studies of substance abuse and dependence in
adolescence focusing on prevalence risk factors comorbidity course and
outcome at the same time numerous prevention and intervention
strategies have been developed substance abuse and dependence in
adolescence presents a comprehensive review of state of the art
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empirical and practical information on this topic cecilia a essau
along with an eminent group of international researchers and
clinicians summarises the most recent empirical findings and state of
the art knowledge on substance abuse and dependence in adolescence and
includes comprehensive information on prevention and treatment
substance abuse and dependence in adolescence contains general issues
related to substance use disorders epidemiology comorbidity course
outcome and risk factors the prevention and intervention of substance
abuse and dependence a discussion of progress and unresolved issues in
substance use disorders recommendations for future studies in the
field substance abuse and dependence in adolescence will be an
invaluable resource for students researchers and other professionals
working in the fields of psychology psychiatry paediatrics social work
and other mental health professions dyslexia is a brain based type of
learning disability that specifically impairs a person s ability to
read although the disorder varies from person to person common
characteristics among people with dyslexia are difficulty with
phonological processing the manipulation of sounds and or rapid visual
verbal responding the syndrome of dyslexia does not imply low
intelligence or poor educational potential and is independent of race
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and social background although dyslexia seems to be more prevalent
among males than females the exact ratio is unknown the most commonly
quoted figures are between 3 1 and 5 1 the evidence suggests that in
at least two thirds of cases dyslexia has a genetic cause but in some
cases birth difficulties may play a role dyslexia may overlap with
related conditions such as dyspraxia attention deficit disorder with
or without hyperactivity and dysphasia in childhood its effects can be
misattributed to emotional or behavioural disorders by adulthood many
dyslexics will have developed sophisticated compensating strategies
that may mask their difficulties this new book presents state of the
art research in this dynamic field this book covers stereotactic
principles as well as functional stereotaxis covering the history and
uses of the techniques treatments for specific conditions and future
developments includes a dvd demonstrating surgical procedures overcome
the toughest clinical challenges in nephrology with brenner rector s
the kidney the most well known nephrology resource in the world a
diverse team of more than 200 international contributors brings you
the latest knowledge and best practices on every front in nephrology
worldwide from basic science and pathophysiology to clinical best
practices brenner rector s the kidney is your go to resource for any
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stage of your career review of the basic science that underpins
clinical nephrology comprehensive selection of the most important
bibliographical sources in nephrology and board review style questions
help you prepare for certification or recertification coverage of
kidney health and disease from pre conception through fetal and infant
health childhood adulthood and into old age expanded sections and
chapter on global perspective and ethical considerations uniform
terminology and nomenclature in line with emerging consensus in world
kidney community more than 700 full color high quality photographs as
well as carefully chosen figures algorithms and tables to illustrate
essential concepts nuances of clinical presentation and technique and
decision making provide a visual grasp and better understanding of
critical information internationally diverse trusted guidance and
perspectives from a team of well respected global contributors an
editorial team headed by dr skorecki and handpicked by dr brenner
ensures the ongoing adherence to previous standards of excellence all
chapters have been extensively updated or entirely rewritten by
authorities in their respective fields the latest clinical information
including recent clinical trials genetic causes of kidney disease
cardiovascular and renal risk prediction in chronic kidney disease new
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paradigms in fluid and electrolyte management and pediatric kidney
disease keep you current with the rapid development of care and
research worldwide addressing frequently encountered emotional
behavioral and academic difficulties this essential guide shows how to
help parents implement proven skills building strategies with their
kids ages 5 17 the author draws on over 25 years of research and
clinical practice to provide a flexible program for individual
families or parent groups the focus is on teaching kids the skills
they need to get their development back on track and teaching parents
to cope with and manage challenging behavior featuring vignettes and
troubleshooting tips the practitioner guide is packed with ideas for
engaging clients and tailoring the interventions in a large size
format for easy photocopying it contains more than 60 reproducible
handouts and forms the related book skills training for struggling
kids an invaluable client recommendation guides parents to implement
the strategies and includes all of the handouts and forms they need
note the original skills training for children with behavior problems
was designed for practitioners and parents to use together it has now
been split into two volumes that serve each audience better with
tailored information more detailed instructions and resources an
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illuminating summary of our current understanding of the interactive
role of dopamine and glutamate in psychiatric diseases and the
therapeutic strategies and possibilities for future treatment among
the new ideas presented are hypotheses on the role of dopamine and
glutamate in aggression the glutamate system in anxiety disorders
glutamate and neurodegeneration and on the origin and progression of
parkinson s disease additional chapters offer novel insights into a
variety of psychiatric diseases including adhd stress aggression
addiction schizophrenia depression social phobias dementias bulimia
and neurodegenerative diseases like parkinson s and alzheimer s
diseases each chapter summarizes the prevalence and symptoms of the
disease and explains the involvement of dopamine and or glutamate
systems using the newer molecular approaches such as transgenic
knockout or knockin mice and recent brain imaging techniques affective
brain circuits underpin our moods and emotions appetitive and aversive
stimuli from our exteroceptive and interoceptive worlds play a key
role in the activity of these circuits but we still do not know
precisely how to characterize these so called reward related and
aversion related systems moreover we do we yet understand how they
interact anatomically or functionally the aim of the current project
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was to gather some translational evidence to help clarify the role of
such circuits a multi dimensional problem in its own right the book
contains 14 works from authors exploring these questions at many
levels from the cellular to the cognitive behavioural and from both
experimental and conceptual viewpoints the editorial which introduces
the book provides brief summaries of each perspective hayes northoff
greenshaw 2015 while questions of how to accurately define affect and
emotion related concepts at the psychological level are far from
answered here we have attempted to provide some insight into the brain
based underpinnings of such processes the near future will undoubtedly
involve making new inroads and will require the joint efforts of
behavioural brain based and philosophical perspectives to do so timely
and authoritative this unique handbook explores the breadth of current
knowledge on temperament from foundational theory and research to
clinical applications leaders in the field examine basic temperament
traits assessment methods and what brain imaging and molecular
genetics reveal about temperament s biological underpinnings the book
considers the pivotal role of temperament in parent child interactions
attachment peer relationships and the development of adolescent and
adult personality and psychopathology innovative psychological and
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educational interventions that take temperament into account are
reviewed integrative in scope the volume features extensive cross
referencing among chapters and a forward looking summary chapter
origins of phobias and anxiety disorders the aviation contaminated air
reference manual is the first ever fully referenced 800 page summary
of the complete aircraft contaminated air issue in which crews and
passengers have been exposed to oil and hydraulic fumes in aircraft
cabins the reference manual which is the result of nearly ten years of
research is aimed at policy makers doctors scientists air accident
investigators engineers crews passengers airline and union
representatives politicians and media involved or interested in any
aspect of the contaminated air debate on commercial and military
aircraft proceedings of the 22nd annual symposium of the ssiem
newcastle upon tyne september 1984 bringing together the field s
leading authorities this acclaimed work is widely regarded as the
standard reference on depression the handbook provides comprehensive
coverage of the epidemiology course and outcome of depressive
disorders issues in assessment and diagnosis psychological and
biological risk factors effective approaches to prevention and
treatment and the nature of depression in specific populations each
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chapter offers a definitive statement of current theories methods and
research findings while also identifying key questions that remain
unanswered with insightful chapters from key social psychologists and
peace scholars this handbook offers an integrative and extensive
overview of critical questions issues processes and strategies
relevant to understanding and addressing intergroup conflict the
cambridge handbook of consciousness is the first of its kind in the
field and its appearance marks a unique time in the history of
intellectual inquiry on the topic after decades during which
consciousness was considered beyond the scope of legitimate scientific
investigation consciousness re emerged as a popular focus of research
towards the end of the last century and it has remained so for nearly
20 years there are now so many different lines of investigation on
consciousness that the time has come when the field may finally
benefit from a book that pulls them together and by juxtaposing them
provides a comprehensive survey of this exciting field an
authoritative desk reference which will also be suitable as an
advanced textbook this book provides a comprehensive state of the art
review of hematopoietic stem cell transplantation hsct for sickle cell
disease scd the book reviews new data about risk prediction for severe
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scd outlines the unique challenges of hsct for patients with scd
profiles the supportive care guidelines for patients who are
undergoing hsct highlights our current understanding of the best
transfusion support for scd patients prior to during and after hsct
and provides new perspectives about the ethics of hsct for pediatric
patients with scd published in the last few years several landmark
phase iii trials that utilize matched unrelated and haploidentical
donors for hsct in scd patients are also placed in context with
respect to current management written by experts in the field sickle
cell disease and hematopoietic stem cell transplantation is a valuable
resource for physicians and researchers dealing with and interested in
this challenging yet exciting curative therapy for sickle cell disease
that will help guide patient management and stimulate investigative
efforts written by international experts in the field this
comprehensive book covers all aspects of obesity that may impact upon
the practice of the anaesthetist intensivist or other healthcare
professional dealing with the obese patient the information is
presented in a logical manner opening chapters cover the underlying
pathophysiology of obesity and move on to discuss general risk factors
legal and ethical aspects of anaesthesia changes in pharmacokinetics
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and pharmacodynamics pre operative assessment and management the main
section of the book then focuses on specific problems such as renal
function dvt patient positioning airway management and ventilation
pulse oximetry toe brain monitoring and bis general spinal and
epidural anaesthesia volatile anaesthetics and drug delivery a final
section includes chapters that detail the nursing icu and trauma
management of the obese patient and covers key topics such as
anaesthesia for caesarean section ecg infection control haemodynamic
monitoring post anaesthetic care and postoperative analgesia
hyperkinetic movement disorders comprise a range of diseases
characterized by unwanted and uncontrollable or poorly controllable
involuntary movements the phenomenology of these disorders is quite
variable encompassing chorea tremor dystonia myoclonus tics other
dyskinesias jerks and shakes discerning the underlying condition can
be very difficult given the range and variability of symptoms but
recognizing the phenomenology and understanding the pathophysiology
are essential to ensure appropriate treatment hyperkinetic movement
disorders provides a clinical pathway for effective diagnosis and
management of these disorders the stellar international cast of
authors distils the evidence so you can apply it into your practice
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the judicious use of diagnostic criteria algorithms rating scales
management guidelines provides a robust framework for clear patient
management throughout the text qr codes provide smartphone access to
case study videos of hyperkinetic symptoms purchase includes an
enhanced wiley desktop edition this is an interactive digital version
featuring all text and images in fully searchable form integrated
videos of presentations view a sample video wiley com go albanese
highlighting and note taking facilities book marking linking to
additional references hyperkinetic movement disorders provides you
with the essential visual and practical tools you need to effectively
diagnose and treat your patients full instructions for using qr codes
and for downloading your digital wiley desktop edition are inside the
book these two companion volumes provide a comprehensive review and
critical evaluation of the major dsm iii and dsm iii r child disorders
their major goal is to provide diagnostic and assessment guidelines
that are based on scientific literature in specific clinical domains
each chapter contains a discussion of the historical background of a
particular diagnosis definitional issues a critical but selective
review of the literature addressing the diagnosis in question proposed
changes in the diagnostic criteria based on the available literature
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and proposed assessment models and methods based on the designated
criteria given the scientific bases for many of these discussions of
diagnostic criteria these two volumes will serve professionals and
graduate students in a wide variety of fields clinical child
psychology child psychiatry pediatrics pediatric and school psychology
special education social work and other child mental health
specialties this book is based on a symposium that was inspired by the
late donald o hebb who in his latter years while an honorary professor
in the department of psychology at dalhousie university became very
interested in the phenomenon of multiple personality and other
dissociative states hebb was troubled by the lack of understanding of
dissociative behavior and through his discussions with basic science
and clinical colleagues in psychology and psychiatry he became
convinced that the subject would be a figurative gold mine for
psychological theory and experimentation the purpose of the symposium
was to bring together clinical and research scientists with an
interest and expertise in dissociative phenomena such as multiple
personality disorder hysteria and hypnosis this group would exchange
ideas and findings discuss theory and lay the groundwork for an
interdisciplinary research program into dissociative phenomena
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generally and more specifically into multiple personality disorder and
its principal precipitating factor physical and sexual abuse in
children biosocial criminology is an emerging perspective that
highlights the interdependence between genetic and environmental
factors in the etiology of antisocial behaviors however given that
biosocial criminology has only recently gained traction among
criminologists there has not been any attempt to compile some of the
classic articles on this topic beaver and walsh s edited volume
addresses this gap in the literature by identifying some of the most
influential biosocial criminological articles and including them in a
single resource the articles covered in this volume examine the
connection between genetics and crime evolutionary psychology and
crime and neuroscience and crime this volume will be a valuable
resource for anyone interested in understanding the causes of crime
from a biosocial criminological perspective
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Abnormal Morphology of Bovine Spermatozoa
1991-01-15
classifies and interprets bovine sperm defects includes 155
photomicrographs

Comprehensive Handbook of Psychopathology
2013-12-18
the major purpose of this handbook is to provide a comprehensive
review of current clinical descriptions research and theories of
psychopathology descrip tive psychopathology is a field that is the
foundation of clinical practice and re search in clinical psychology
psychiatry psychiatric social work psychiatric nursing and allied
professions in mental health psychopathology is often per ceived as a
stepchild of the more glamorous areas of diagnosis or assessment and
therapy or behavioral change nevertheless it is doubtful that any
meaningful advancements in these areas will occur until there is a
thorough understanding of the behavioral disorders the purpose of the
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present project was to devise a handbook that covered both general and
specific topics in psychopathology and that would be useful to re
searchers practitioners and graduate or other advanced students in the
mental health professions in order to implement this plan we selected
very carefully colleagues whom we respect for their expertise in
particular fields these include both clinicians and researchers with
outstanding national reputations as well as more junior behavioral
scientists and clinicians who in our opinion will achieve similar
recognition in the future the chapters in this book lead us to believe
that we have chosen wisely we would like to express our appreciation
to these authors for their outstanding contributions and cooperation

Liu, Volpe, and Galetta’s Neuro-Ophthalmology
E-Book 2018-01-23
liu volpe and galetta s neuro ophthalmology diagnosis and management
3rd edition remains unique in its complete authoritative coverage of
the diagnosis and treatment of neurological disorders affecting the
eye bridging the gap between a handbook and an encyclopedic resource
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it distills a vast amount of information into a single concise
superbly illustrated volume user friendly and thoroughly up to date
this highly renowned reference is a one stop resource for current
information in this growing area combines over 1 000 illustrations and
cross references with tables outlines and flow diagrams to provide you
with everything you need to understand the underlying presentation
pathophysiology neuroimaging and diagnostic studies in neuro
ophthalmology along with the ideal diagnostic treatment and ongoing
management tools for all neuro ophthalmic conditions covers the
neurological examination and the bedside neuro ophthalmic evaluation
of comatose patients that demonstrates how the examination can be used
to confirm a diagnosis arrived at from the patient history includes
the expertise and knowledge of a small hand picked contributor team
that ensure the latest advances are incorporated into each chapter
contains increased coverage on the use of optical coherence tomography
oct and its role in revolutionizing the ability to make more accurate
neuro ophthalmic diagnoses provides all new information on gaze
disorders nystagmus and neuro ophthalmic manifestations of
demyelinating disease presents current knowledge on vestibular disease
and the neuro ophthalmic manifestations of head trauma as well as
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brainstem cerebellar and degenerative diseases

Functional Accounts of Emotion 1999
in recent years emotion researchers have paid increasing attention to
the functions that emotions service this attention to function has
been apparent in many disciplines and at many levels of analysis from
the most basic physiological symptom to the most overarching social
structure the effects of emotion both on the emotional person and on
others are being recognized the knowledge that has accumulated is
substantial but is scattered among a variety of fields and literatures
this special issue summarizes the functional approach to emotion the
six articles that have been selected concentrate on the work of
psychologists but include many of the other fields that have
contributed to what is truly a multidisciplinary approach the special
issue opens with three foundational articles that discuss a the
intrapersonal functions of emotions b the social functions of emotions
and c the developmental functions of emotions the next three articles
focus on challenges to traditional functional accounts of emotions
these articles consider d emotion regulation e emotions and
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psychopathology and e negative affect and health

Common Malformations 2011-09-29
this extensively illustrated reference work is designed for health
professionals who care for newborn infants including neonatologists
pediatricians nicu nurses pediatric neurologists pediatric surgeons
geneticists and genetic counselors it describes the most common
malformations and draws the information needed for a full diagnostic
evaluation and discussion of treatment options and genetic counseling
from many sources the text also covers minor anomalies birthmarks and
includes dozens of charts of anthropologic measurements material that
is needed in the initial physical examination to describe an infant s
physical features with over 400 photographs and original illustrations
dr holmes has created an authoritative well organized and easy to use
reference guide to common malformations of the infant which will
become an invaluable tool in hospitals and neonatal clinics across the
world the text is grounded in research gathered from the active
malformations surveillance program conducted since 1972 at brigham and
women s hospital in boston massachusetts the program began as a three
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year study which monitored over 18 155 births and aimed to determine
the frequency of many major malformations the study was expanded to
include minor physical features and birth marks this text includes
many never before published photographs from these studies as well as
other major research findings in this area

Biological Variation in Health and Illness
2017-07-28
specifically for the health professional this book contains an
extensive compilation of research findings on biologic variation by
race age and gender relating to health and illness completely
rewritten revised and updated the second edition includes an increased
discussion of biologic variation and expanded coverage of each chapter
topic this book provides a theoretical framework for understanding the
mechanisms that influence biologic variation it presents a well
documented discussion of research data and indicates areas where
knowledge is lacking a theoretical explanation is followed by
examination of surface and anatomical variations developmental
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variation biochemical and enzymatic variations disease susceptibility
differences and influence of the external variation consideration of
sexual variation reveals more differences between the sexes than among
races misconceptions about racial uniformity and diversity are exposed
throughout the book tables of specific biologic variations allow easy
reference and access to the literature

Angles on Atypical Psychology 2002
this text provides a state of the art account of atypical abnormal and
clinical psychology for undergraduate freshmen it includes a large
volume of research providing detailed accounts of the major theories
and treatments for a range of psychological problems

Cognitive Approaches to Obsessions and
Compulsions 2002-05-31
cognitive approaches to obsessions and compulsions



100 magic tricks by ian adair

2023-03-05 30/56 100 magic tricks by ian
adair

Essentials of Sleep Medicine 2022-05-03
this book provides an overview of sleep and sleep disorders for
practicing clinicians sleep disorders represent a major portion of the
chief complaints seen by pulmonologists and other clinicians patients
with sleep related conditions often present with non specific
complaints that require a broad and detailed knowledge of the wide
range of sleep disorders and their consequences this concise evidence
based review of sleep medicine offers a guide to pulmonologists
primary care physicians and all clinicians involved in caring for
patients with sleep disorders providing a focused scientific basis for
the effects of sleep on human physiology especially cardiac and
respiratory physiology chapters also outline a differential diagnosis
for common sleep complaints and an evidence based approach to
diagnosis and management this includes a review of the current
standards of practice and of emerging technology and unresolved issues
awaiting further research in all this book provides a clear diagnostic
and management program for all the different sleep disorders and
includes key points and summaries this new edition expands the scope
of the previous to include additional sleep disorders and the most
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affected populations six new chapters are added on health disparities
in sleep medicine models of care for patients with sleep disorders
care coordination sleep disordered breathing in pediatric populations
sleep in hospitalized patients sleep in pregnancy and sleep in older
patients essentials of sleep medicine is an invaluable resource for
physicians clinical psychologists respiratory care practitioners
polysomnographic technologists graduate students clinical researchers
and other health professionals seeking an in depth review of sleep
medicine

Cumulated Index Medicus 1986
the oxford handbook of positive emotion and psychopathology provides
insight into the role of positive emotions in mental health and
illness it shares cutting edge discoveries from renowned psychological
scientists throughout the world and across different clinical
disorders ranging from depression and anxiety to trauma pain bipolar
disorder and schizophrenia
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The Oxford Handbook of Positive Emotion and
Psychopathology 2019
while most abnormal psychology texts seem to aim solely for breadth
the acclaimed oxford textbook of psychopathology aims for depth with a
focus on adult disorders and special attention given to the
personality disorders now in its third edition it has established
itself as an unparalleled guide for professionals and graduate
students alike esteemed editors paul h blaney robert f krueger and the
late theodore millon selected the most eminent researchers in abnormal
psychology to cover all the major mental disorders allowing them to
discuss notable issues in the various pathologies which are their
expertise this third edition of the oxford textbook of psychopathology
is fully updated according to the dsm 5 and also reflects alternative
emerging perspectives in the field e g the nimh s research domain
criteria initiative rdoc the textbook exposes readers to exceptional
scholarship a history of psychopathology the logic of the best
approaches to current disorders and an expert outlook on what
researchers and mental health professionals will be facing in the
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years to come with extensive coverage of personality disorders and
issues related to classification and differential diagnosis this
volume will be exceptionally useful for all mental health workers
clinical psychologists psychiatrists and social workers and as a
textbook focused on understanding psychopathology in depth as well as
a valuable guide for graduate psychology students and psychiatric
residents

Oxford Textbook of Psychopathology 2014-09-19
regardless of their specific diagnosis many people seeking treatment
for psychological problems have some form of difficulty in managing
emotional experiences this state of the art volume explores how
emotion regulation mechanisms are implicated in the etiology
development and maintenance of psychopathology leading experts present
current findings on emotion regulation difficulties that cut across
diagnostic boundaries and present psychotherapeutic approaches in
which emotion regulation is a primary target of treatment building
crucial bridges between research and practice chapters describe
cutting edge assessment and intervention models with broad clinical
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utility such as acceptance and commitment therapy mindfulness based
therapy and behavioral activation treatment

Emotion Regulation and Psychopathology
2009-11-04
recent years have seen a growth in the numbers of studies of substance
abuse and dependence in adolescence focusing on prevalence risk
factors comorbidity course and outcome at the same time numerous
prevention and intervention strategies have been developed substance
abuse and dependence in adolescence presents a comprehensive review of
state of the art empirical and practical information on this topic
cecilia a essau along with an eminent group of international
researchers and clinicians summarises the most recent empirical
findings and state of the art knowledge on substance abuse and
dependence in adolescence and includes comprehensive information on
prevention and treatment substance abuse and dependence in adolescence
contains general issues related to substance use disorders
epidemiology comorbidity course outcome and risk factors the
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prevention and intervention of substance abuse and dependence a
discussion of progress and unresolved issues in substance use
disorders recommendations for future studies in the field substance
abuse and dependence in adolescence will be an invaluable resource for
students researchers and other professionals working in the fields of
psychology psychiatry paediatrics social work and other mental health
professions

Substance Abuse and Dependence in Adolescence
2014-04-04
dyslexia is a brain based type of learning disability that
specifically impairs a person s ability to read although the disorder
varies from person to person common characteristics among people with
dyslexia are difficulty with phonological processing the manipulation
of sounds and or rapid visual verbal responding the syndrome of
dyslexia does not imply low intelligence or poor educational potential
and is independent of race and social background although dyslexia
seems to be more prevalent among males than females the exact ratio is
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unknown the most commonly quoted figures are between 3 1 and 5 1 the
evidence suggests that in at least two thirds of cases dyslexia has a
genetic cause but in some cases birth difficulties may play a role
dyslexia may overlap with related conditions such as dyspraxia
attention deficit disorder with or without hyperactivity and dysphasia
in childhood its effects can be misattributed to emotional or
behavioural disorders by adulthood many dyslexics will have developed
sophisticated compensating strategies that may mask their difficulties
this new book presents state of the art research in this dynamic field

Index-catalogue of the Library of the Surgeon
General's Office, United States 1896
this book covers stereotactic principles as well as functional
stereotaxis covering the history and uses of the techniques treatments
for specific conditions and future developments includes a dvd
demonstrating surgical procedures
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Index-catalogue of the Library of the Surgeon-
general's Office, United States Army 1896
overcome the toughest clinical challenges in nephrology with brenner
rector s the kidney the most well known nephrology resource in the
world a diverse team of more than 200 international contributors
brings you the latest knowledge and best practices on every front in
nephrology worldwide from basic science and pathophysiology to
clinical best practices brenner rector s the kidney is your go to
resource for any stage of your career review of the basic science that
underpins clinical nephrology comprehensive selection of the most
important bibliographical sources in nephrology and board review style
questions help you prepare for certification or recertification
coverage of kidney health and disease from pre conception through
fetal and infant health childhood adulthood and into old age expanded
sections and chapter on global perspective and ethical considerations
uniform terminology and nomenclature in line with emerging consensus
in world kidney community more than 700 full color high quality
photographs as well as carefully chosen figures algorithms and tables
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to illustrate essential concepts nuances of clinical presentation and
technique and decision making provide a visual grasp and better
understanding of critical information internationally diverse trusted
guidance and perspectives from a team of well respected global
contributors an editorial team headed by dr skorecki and handpicked by
dr brenner ensures the ongoing adherence to previous standards of
excellence all chapters have been extensively updated or entirely
rewritten by authorities in their respective fields the latest
clinical information including recent clinical trials genetic causes
of kidney disease cardiovascular and renal risk prediction in chronic
kidney disease new paradigms in fluid and electrolyte management and
pediatric kidney disease keep you current with the rapid development
of care and research worldwide

Journal of Anatomy and Physiology 1878
addressing frequently encountered emotional behavioral and academic
difficulties this essential guide shows how to help parents implement
proven skills building strategies with their kids ages 5 17 the author
draws on over 25 years of research and clinical practice to provide a
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flexible program for individual families or parent groups the focus is
on teaching kids the skills they need to get their development back on
track and teaching parents to cope with and manage challenging
behavior featuring vignettes and troubleshooting tips the practitioner
guide is packed with ideas for engaging clients and tailoring the
interventions in a large size format for easy photocopying it contains
more than 60 reproducible handouts and forms the related book skills
training for struggling kids an invaluable client recommendation
guides parents to implement the strategies and includes all of the
handouts and forms they need note the original skills training for
children with behavior problems was designed for practitioners and
parents to use together it has now been split into two volumes that
serve each audience better with tailored information more detailed
instructions and resources

Dyslexia in Children 2006
an illuminating summary of our current understanding of the
interactive role of dopamine and glutamate in psychiatric diseases and
the therapeutic strategies and possibilities for future treatment
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among the new ideas presented are hypotheses on the role of dopamine
and glutamate in aggression the glutamate system in anxiety disorders
glutamate and neurodegeneration and on the origin and progression of
parkinson s disease additional chapters offer novel insights into a
variety of psychiatric diseases including adhd stress aggression
addiction schizophrenia depression social phobias dementias bulimia
and neurodegenerative diseases like parkinson s and alzheimer s
diseases each chapter summarizes the prevalence and symptoms of the
disease and explains the involvement of dopamine and or glutamate
systems using the newer molecular approaches such as transgenic
knockout or knockin mice and recent brain imaging techniques

Textbook of Stereotactic and Functional
Neurosurgery 2009-06-22
affective brain circuits underpin our moods and emotions appetitive
and aversive stimuli from our exteroceptive and interoceptive worlds
play a key role in the activity of these circuits but we still do not
know precisely how to characterize these so called reward related and
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aversion related systems moreover we do we yet understand how they
interact anatomically or functionally the aim of the current project
was to gather some translational evidence to help clarify the role of
such circuits a multi dimensional problem in its own right the book
contains 14 works from authors exploring these questions at many
levels from the cellular to the cognitive behavioural and from both
experimental and conceptual viewpoints the editorial which introduces
the book provides brief summaries of each perspective hayes northoff
greenshaw 2015 while questions of how to accurately define affect and
emotion related concepts at the psychological level are far from
answered here we have attempted to provide some insight into the brain
based underpinnings of such processes the near future will undoubtedly
involve making new inroads and will require the joint efforts of
behavioural brain based and philosophical perspectives to do so

Brenner and Rector's The Kidney E-Book
2015-10-25
timely and authoritative this unique handbook explores the breadth of
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current knowledge on temperament from foundational theory and research
to clinical applications leaders in the field examine basic
temperament traits assessment methods and what brain imaging and
molecular genetics reveal about temperament s biological underpinnings
the book considers the pivotal role of temperament in parent child
interactions attachment peer relationships and the development of
adolescent and adult personality and psychopathology innovative
psychological and educational interventions that take temperament into
account are reviewed integrative in scope the volume features
extensive cross referencing among chapters and a forward looking
summary chapter

The Practitioner Guide to Skills Training for
Struggling Kids 2012-10-25
origins of phobias and anxiety disorders
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Dopamine and Glutamate in Psychiatric Disorders
2010-04-21
the aviation contaminated air reference manual is the first ever fully
referenced 800 page summary of the complete aircraft contaminated air
issue in which crews and passengers have been exposed to oil and
hydraulic fumes in aircraft cabins the reference manual which is the
result of nearly ten years of research is aimed at policy makers
doctors scientists air accident investigators engineers crews
passengers airline and union representatives politicians and media
involved or interested in any aspect of the contaminated air debate on
commercial and military aircraft

Bibliography on the Control and Management of
the Coyote and Related Canids with Selected
References on Animal Physiology, Behaviour,
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Control Methods and Reproduction 1976
proceedings of the 22nd annual symposium of the ssiem newcastle upon
tyne september 1984

教育心理学研究 1982
bringing together the field s leading authorities this acclaimed work
is widely regarded as the standard reference on depression the
handbook provides comprehensive coverage of the epidemiology course
and outcome of depressive disorders issues in assessment and diagnosis
psychological and biological risk factors effective approaches to
prevention and treatment and the nature of depression in specific
populations each chapter offers a definitive statement of current
theories methods and research findings while also identifying key
questions that remain unanswered
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Reward- and aversion-related processing in the
brain: translational evidence for separate and
shared circuits 2016-05-18
with insightful chapters from key social psychologists and peace
scholars this handbook offers an integrative and extensive overview of
critical questions issues processes and strategies relevant to
understanding and addressing intergroup conflict

Handbook of Temperament 2012-07-26
the cambridge handbook of consciousness is the first of its kind in
the field and its appearance marks a unique time in the history of
intellectual inquiry on the topic after decades during which
consciousness was considered beyond the scope of legitimate scientific
investigation consciousness re emerged as a popular focus of research
towards the end of the last century and it has remained so for nearly
20 years there are now so many different lines of investigation on
consciousness that the time has come when the field may finally
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benefit from a book that pulls them together and by juxtaposing them
provides a comprehensive survey of this exciting field an
authoritative desk reference which will also be suitable as an
advanced textbook

Origins of Phobias and Anxiety Disorders
2003-11-13
this book provides a comprehensive state of the art review of
hematopoietic stem cell transplantation hsct for sickle cell disease
scd the book reviews new data about risk prediction for severe scd
outlines the unique challenges of hsct for patients with scd profiles
the supportive care guidelines for patients who are undergoing hsct
highlights our current understanding of the best transfusion support
for scd patients prior to during and after hsct and provides new
perspectives about the ethics of hsct for pediatric patients with scd
published in the last few years several landmark phase iii trials that
utilize matched unrelated and haploidentical donors for hsct in scd
patients are also placed in context with respect to current management
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written by experts in the field sickle cell disease and hematopoietic
stem cell transplantation is a valuable resource for physicians and
researchers dealing with and interested in this challenging yet
exciting curative therapy for sickle cell disease that will help guide
patient management and stimulate investigative efforts

Aviation Contaminated Air Reference Manual 2007
written by international experts in the field this comprehensive book
covers all aspects of obesity that may impact upon the practice of the
anaesthetist intensivist or other healthcare professional dealing with
the obese patient the information is presented in a logical manner
opening chapters cover the underlying pathophysiology of obesity and
move on to discuss general risk factors legal and ethical aspects of
anaesthesia changes in pharmacokinetics and pharmacodynamics pre
operative assessment and management the main section of the book then
focuses on specific problems such as renal function dvt patient
positioning airway management and ventilation pulse oximetry toe brain
monitoring and bis general spinal and epidural anaesthesia volatile
anaesthetics and drug delivery a final section includes chapters that
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detail the nursing icu and trauma management of the obese patient and
covers key topics such as anaesthesia for caesarean section ecg
infection control haemodynamic monitoring post anaesthetic care and
postoperative analgesia

Inherited Disorders of Vitamins and Cofactors
2012-12-06
hyperkinetic movement disorders comprise a range of diseases
characterized by unwanted and uncontrollable or poorly controllable
involuntary movements the phenomenology of these disorders is quite
variable encompassing chorea tremor dystonia myoclonus tics other
dyskinesias jerks and shakes discerning the underlying condition can
be very difficult given the range and variability of symptoms but
recognizing the phenomenology and understanding the pathophysiology
are essential to ensure appropriate treatment hyperkinetic movement
disorders provides a clinical pathway for effective diagnosis and
management of these disorders the stellar international cast of
authors distils the evidence so you can apply it into your practice
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the judicious use of diagnostic criteria algorithms rating scales
management guidelines provides a robust framework for clear patient
management throughout the text qr codes provide smartphone access to
case study videos of hyperkinetic symptoms purchase includes an
enhanced wiley desktop edition this is an interactive digital version
featuring all text and images in fully searchable form integrated
videos of presentations view a sample video wiley com go albanese
highlighting and note taking facilities book marking linking to
additional references hyperkinetic movement disorders provides you
with the essential visual and practical tools you need to effectively
diagnose and treat your patients full instructions for using qr codes
and for downloading your digital wiley desktop edition are inside the
book

Journal of Anatomy and Physiology 1969
these two companion volumes provide a comprehensive review and
critical evaluation of the major dsm iii and dsm iii r child disorders
their major goal is to provide diagnostic and assessment guidelines
that are based on scientific literature in specific clinical domains
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each chapter contains a discussion of the historical background of a
particular diagnosis definitional issues a critical but selective
review of the literature addressing the diagnosis in question proposed
changes in the diagnostic criteria based on the available literature
and proposed assessment models and methods based on the designated
criteria given the scientific bases for many of these discussions of
diagnostic criteria these two volumes will serve professionals and
graduate students in a wide variety of fields clinical child
psychology child psychiatry pediatrics pediatric and school psychology
special education social work and other child mental health
specialties

Handbook of Depression, Second Edition
2008-10-23
this book is based on a symposium that was inspired by the late donald
o hebb who in his latter years while an honorary professor in the
department of psychology at dalhousie university became very
interested in the phenomenon of multiple personality and other
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dissociative states hebb was troubled by the lack of understanding of
dissociative behavior and through his discussions with basic science
and clinical colleagues in psychology and psychiatry he became
convinced that the subject would be a figurative gold mine for
psychological theory and experimentation the purpose of the symposium
was to bring together clinical and research scientists with an
interest and expertise in dissociative phenomena such as multiple
personality disorder hysteria and hypnosis this group would exchange
ideas and findings discuss theory and lay the groundwork for an
interdisciplinary research program into dissociative phenomena
generally and more specifically into multiple personality disorder and
its principal precipitating factor physical and sexual abuse in
children

The Oxford Handbook of Intergroup Conflict
2012-07-26
biosocial criminology is an emerging perspective that highlights the
interdependence between genetic and environmental factors in the
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etiology of antisocial behaviors however given that biosocial
criminology has only recently gained traction among criminologists
there has not been any attempt to compile some of the classic articles
on this topic beaver and walsh s edited volume addresses this gap in
the literature by identifying some of the most influential biosocial
criminological articles and including them in a single resource the
articles covered in this volume examine the connection between
genetics and crime evolutionary psychology and crime and neuroscience
and crime this volume will be a valuable resource for anyone
interested in understanding the causes of crime from a biosocial
criminological perspective

The Cambridge Handbook of Consciousness
2007-05-14

Sickle Cell Disease and Hematopoietic Stem Cell
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Transplantation 2017-09-19

Catalog of Human Variation 1984

Morbid Obesity 2004-11-04

Hyperkinetic Movement Disorders, with Desktop
Edition 2012-04-30

Child Psychopathology 2013-05-13
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Psychological Concepts and Dissociative
Disorders 2013-05-13

Biosocial Theories of Crime 2017-07-05
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